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August 14, 2009

via Hand Delivery

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Re:  Application of Cumberland Cellular Partnership for Issuance of a Certificate of
Public Convenience and Necessity to Construct a Cell Site (Coopersville)
in Rural Service Area #5 (Wayne) of the Commonwealth of Kentucky,
Kentucky Public Service Commission Case No. 2009-00120

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Pursuant to the order of the Public Service Commission of the Commonwealth of
Kentucky (the "Commission") dated July 8, 2009 in regard to the above-referenced case,
Cumberland Cellular Partnership hereby notifies the Commission that because Jerry Neal did not
"submit written evidence demonstrating the potential loss to his property's value resulting from
the construction of the proposed tower” by July 31, 2009, Cumberland Cellular Partnership has

nothing to which to respond.
Thank you, and if you have any questions, please call me.
Sincerely,
DINSMORE & SHOHL LLP
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Holly C. Wallace

cc: Mr. Jerry Neal
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